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17th November 2023 
We are all created unique and special.  

He made us all perfect having our own uniqueness.  
1 Peter 4:10-11 “God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. Use them well to serve one another.”  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

The Christmas season arrived in Eton this week with the Eton Lights Switch on event on Thursday evening. I am so proud 
of our Year 3 and 4 children who represented Eton Porny at the Chapel Service by singing beautifully, before joining the 
parade through the town centre. Thank you to Mrs Hilton for all of the hard work and preparation that goes into making 
it happen. On behalf of the PTA, Jaz and Pete would like thank everyone who donated cakes, the volunteers on the PTA 
stall and for everyone that attended the event, your support is greatly appreciated. We will have an update on how 
much they raised next week.  

This week in school we have also marked national ‘Anti-Bullying Week’, why don’t you ask your child to tell you what 
STOP means??  

Wishing you a lovely weekend,  Emma Stanford-Smith (Headteacher) 

 

LEARNING SNAPSHOTS 
Year 1 are enjoying their new English book ‘Here we Are.’ The story is all about planet Earth. The children have been 

exploring the natural world. They enjoyed going outside and using natural materials for some crafts. They are looking 

forward to writing about their time outside in their English lessons. 

Ask me: What advice would you give someone who was new to planet Earth?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 have been doing yoga with Coach Fizz which they are thoroughly enjoying. In literacy children wrote a letter as 

Little Red to the last wolf with a focus on empathetic language. In maths, we have started looking at the properties of 

2D and 3D shapes. In art, we have been looking at different famous still life paintings and discussing the features. In 

history, we have been learning about significant explorers and activists.   

Ask me: can you retell the main events in The Last Wolf? 



Year 3 had a great week of cooking in Design & Technology to taking part in Skeletons Workshop in the Natural History 

Museum. We cooked ratatouille and taco fillings, carefully completing each step by following the recipe in our groups. 

Enjoying the Skeletons Workshop hosted by Eton College boys, it was really interesting comparing human skeletons to 

animal skeletons and understand why each bone plays a vital role for protection, movement and structure. 

 Ask me: How many bones are there in a human skeleton? What did you enjoy the most this week? 

Year 4  have had a busy week, leading up to the Eton Lights Switch on yesterday. The highlight, in the classroom, was 

Science. The children enjoyed learning about the digestive system and the journey that a biscuit would take through their 

body. They watched a demonstration involving a pair of tights, some milk, a banana and a biscuit. They then considered 

teeth, taste buds and saliva noted what happened in their mouths when they were handed a jelly bean. They used mirrors 

to identify different types of teeth in their own mouths. Later in the week the children set up experiments to see the 

impact that liquids have on pennies. This will be further developed next week.  

Ask me: What is the digestive system?  

 

Reception have moved on to learning about shape in maths, focussing on circles ad triangles. The children have used 

words like ‘round’ and’ straight’ to describe them and could spot them in our environment. We have had fun learning 

about robots and have even had a go at programming the BeeBots!  

Ask me: How does a robot work?  

 



CELEBRATION 
               The results of this week’s celebration awards 

ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
 
   

Reception: Maddi and Conor 

Year 1:  Evie and Skyla 

Year 2:  Roisin and Olivia 

Year 3:  Aiyzah and Marat 

Year 4:  Zeb and Avneet 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
 
 

Reception: Victor 

Year 1:  Raye 

Year 2: Lucas 

Year 3:  Pranaya 

Year 4:  Fatima 

A huge well done to all of these children.  
We are really proud of you. 

FORTHCOMING DATES  

21st, 22nd and 

23rd November 

Parent Consultations 

Emails have been sent for booking 

1st December Christmas Jumper Day 

8th December 

Pantomime at school (Reception 

Children only) 

Pantomime at Theatre Royal   

Windsor (Years 1 to 4) 

13th December Christmas Lunch (All Years) 

14th December 
Christingle Service, Lower Chapel 

2:15 for a 2:30 start 

15th December Last day of term– 1.10 Finish 
 Sparkly Green 

Children In Need  

We have raised £200 so far, 

thank you so much for all the 

generous donations. If you 

haven't done so yet, there is 

still time to donate via School 

Money. 

Spiritual Spotlight 

This week we had a special prayer 

written by Arina in Year 4  

 

Dear Lord 

Thank you for everything you have 

done for us and for food and water. 

Sometimes we argue and we are sorry, 

help us raise money for those in need 

on spots and stripes day. 

Amen 





 


